
“The Many Hands of Montrose” 
 
Announcing The Many Hands of Montrose – A Special Community 

Project 🌿🤝 

 
We’re excited to announce The Many Hands of Montrose, a special 
project developed through a collaboration between the Montrose 
Township Group and the Montrose Community Cupboard, proudly 
supported by the Yarra Ranges Council. 
 
You may have already seen some of our social media posts about this 
project, but here’s a quick rundown of what’s coming your way! 
 

What is The Many Hands of Montrose? 

 
This project will bring our community together through a series of free 
events focused on connection, creativity, and sustainability. 
Throughout these events, we will explore how every action — big or small 
— helps make Montrose a truly special place to live, work, and play.  The 
theme of “Many Hands” symbolises the power of collective contribution 
and care — each person who takes action, contributes, or cares for 
someone or something plays an essential role in our community. 
 
A creative element will be woven throughout the project, and we’re thrilled 
to announce that a final artistic outcome will be showcased at the Flower 
Festival this October. It's going to be a beautiful expression of the 
collective spirit of Montrose! 
 


